IPFW Athletics
Senior Staff Meeting
8/7/07
Present:  Tommy Bell, Leslie Clark, Ron Clark, Malissa Fritz, Tim Heffron, Chris Kuznar, Peggy Mossing, Judy Tillapaugh, Lauren Wilson, Rudy Yovich
Tommy opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m.

Tommy explained the format that will be used for the senior staff meetings.  Areas of discussion will be updates on sports, calendar, ticket sales, development, marketing and promotions, and operations.  Following the updates there will be a round table discussion.
Tommy distributed the department “Expectations” and “Points to Remember”.

Tommy discussed the future student activity building and his questions and suggestions regarding the building.

Beginning August 13 we will have senior staff meetings on Mondays at 1:30 p.m.
The Blue Crew will have a maximum of 250 members.

There will be a change in the Royal Dons Club.  There will be levels of money donations.  Donations will be used for scholarships for student athletes.

Kent has secured Signature Inn rooms for the IPFW Invitational and Summit League.

Tim will oversee the use of the rooms and in-kind services.  

Ron reported on Operations.  He needs schedules from coaches to get the Gates Center usage scheduled.  Ron is looking for one more student employee to work home games – usually 15-020 hours per week.  He is also working on the pass list.

Chris Kuznar reported that S.A.L.T. will meet on August 20 in the Royal Dons Room.

Leslie Clark is working with the new baseball players.

Judy Tillapaugh has kicked off another membership drive this week and is working at staffing the customer service desk.  She is also actively promoting new classes.  There will be a free fitness class offered for students this year.

Lauren Wilson is busy with incoming freshmen and eligibility of athletes.

The budget for the Mastodon costume is $5,500.

Tommy will meet with Kent and Malissa to discuss selling the back of tickets.

Maslissa needs Mens’ Volleyball brochure changes as soon as possible.

Tim asks that everyone make sure their staff is aware of how to use OnePurdue.

Respectfully submitted,

Peggy Mossing

